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Riverview Students Bring Home Awards at the Duquesne Model UN Conference 
On Friday, January 26, 2018, 27 Riverview students competed in the annual Duquesne Model United Nations 
Conference. The conference presented students the opportunity to debate in one of 6 committee rooms focusing on 
topics ranging from weaponization to the economic crisis in Venezuela. Members of the Riverview team played an 
integral role in each debate and were rewarded for their dedication.  
Winning awards for their performance at the conference were: 
 
Sydney Reyes and Maya Watters, a second place Outstanding Delegation award as Germany in the 
Social, Humanitarian and Cultural Committee. 
 
Jake Shoop and Beth Shoop, a first place Best Delegation award as the Philippines in the Educational, 
Scientific, and Cultural Organization. 
 
Nick McShea, a second place Outstanding Delegate award as Chancellor Konrad Adenauer in the Cold 
War Board of Directors room. 
 
One of the most unique aspects of the Duquesne Conference are the overall conference awards presented at the 
Closing Ceremonies. Most conferences present school delegation awards but Duquesne presents individual student 
awards (accompanied with a small scholarship to Duquesne University) to the top three delegates of the entire 
conference. Nick McShea was recognized as the Third Place Honorable Delegate for the 
entire conference. 
 
Congratulations to the award winners and to entire Riverview team for a great conference and their commitment to 
SERIOUS SUCCESS! 
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